On Monday, February 23, Fairfax County Executive Tony Griffin presented his proposed Fiscal Year 2010 budget. Included in this proposed budget are increased and new Athletic Services fees. These fees include:

-Application Fee: $13 per participant per team per season or $35 per team for tournaments or $120 per facility for one-time use (currently $5.50, $15, and $50 respectively)

-Non-County Fee - adult: $30 per adult non-county resident per team per season (currently $20)

-Non-County Fee - youth: implement a $30 per youth non-county resident per team per season (There currently is no non-county fee for youth.)

To help you understand the proposed fees, including what the revenues will be used for, we have posted a list of Frequently Asked Questions on our website, www.fairfaxcounty.gov/rec. 

In addition, in partnership with the Fairfax County Park Authority, we will be hosting four public information meetings:

-Monday 3/9, 7:00 pm, South County Government Center, 8350 Richmond Highway, Alexandria, room 325

-Monday, 3/16, 7:00 pm, Stuart High School, 3301 Peace Valley Lane, Falls Church, Little Theater

-Tuesday, 3/17, 6:30 pm, Herndon Senior Center, 873 Grace Street, Herndon

-Wednesday, 3/18, 7:00 pm, 12011 Government Center Parkway, Fairfax, room 206

For more information, please contact the Athletic Services Division at AthleticServices@fairfaxcounty.gov.

